
 

 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 Transportation Advisory Committee  

Municipal Services Building 
San Tan Conference Room 

22358 S. Ellsworth Road, Queen Creek, AZ 85142 
September 12, 2013 

6:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The September 12, 2013 regularly scheduled meeting of the Queen Creek Transportation Advisory 
Committee has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, October 10, 2013 in the San Tan 
Conference Room of the Municipal Services Building, 22358 S. Ellsworth Road, Queen Creek, AZ. 
 
I, Joy Maglione, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted this 29th day of August, the September 
12, 2013 Cancellation Notice for the Transportation Advisory Committee in the following places: 1) 
Queen Creek Town Hall; 2) Queen Creek Library; 3) Queen Creek Community Center bulletin board. 
 
 
 
       ___________________________________ 
       Joy Maglione, CMC 
       Town Clerk Assistant   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Queen Creek encourages the participation of disabled individuals in the services, 
activities, and programs provided by the Town.  Individuals with disabilities, who require reasonable 
accommodation in order to participate in the meeting, should contact the Town Hall at 480-358-3000. 
 


